

67 Baltimore Parade Merriwa WA 6030

Telephone 08 6206 2340 Email: Merriwa.ps@education.wa.edu.au Website: www.merriwaps.wa.edu

Merriwa.ps@education.wa.edu.au www.merriwaps.wa.edu.au

Dear Parents and Carers

SEMESTER REPORTS 2022

As you are aware, COVID-19 continues to impact our school community and has presented us with challenges in managing both student and staff attendance. I am pleased that together, we have been able to make the best of this situation and ensure your child's continued learning. I thank you for your ongoing support.

As we navigated through these challenges last year, we altered how we report on your child's progress. This will continue in 2022.

The report includes the A to E grades for required learning areas and information regarding your child's attitude, behaviour and effort continues to be reported upon. Schools have the option to adjust the extent to which comments are provided, and so we will continue with a comment about the content that has been covered in class, and a general comment that is specific to your child.

Should you wish for additional information on your child's progress, please contact your child's teacher for an appointment to discuss this in more detail.

Thank you for your continued support and encouragement as we work together to provide the best learning opportunities for our students. As we progress, I'll be sure to keep you updated with any new information.

Should you have any questions, please contact the school on 6206 2340 or merriwa.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Kind regards

Mrs Sue Waterhouse Principal Merriwa Primary School